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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulatiomn
U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. J. F. Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-269, -270, =287

Dear Sir:

Please find attached tem (10) copies of a listing of telephone numbers for
various personnel and agencies that may have a part in dealing with an emergency
situation or in providing other assistance as needed at Oconee Nurlear Stationm.
By copy of this letter, three (3) copies of the attached are provided to the
Director, NRC, Region II. The attached information is deemed confidential.
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101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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